
 

 

22 October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

                                             

This year Lanivet School have started using a new PSHE (Personal Social & 

Health Education) learning platform for all our PSHE lessons across the school.  

LifeWise lessons cover the topics that really matter to children today. Handling 

anxiety, understanding cybersecurity, managing money and everything in 

between – their mission is to help young people develop respect for themselves 

and each other. 

 

Please see attached our new PSHE/RSE (relationship sex education) school 

policy which will hopefully answer any questions you many have regarding this 

subject.  For further details, please visit the LifeWise website https://lifewise.co.uk  

If you have further questions we will be running a short presentation on Tuesday 

2nd 3.15pm-3.30pm for adults only to discuss the content of PSHE lessons and 

the policy.  

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

Mrs H Bowden 

Class 1 Teacher – PSHE lead 

https://lifewise.co.uk/

